
 

 

15th January 2024 

Year 4 Hampton Court Palace Trip – 13th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are delighted to announce that Year 4 will be going on a trip to Hampton Court Palace on 13th 

March 2024. This will be the perfect accompaniment to our learning about The Tudors. 

 

We will be travelling there by coach and will need to be in school at the usual time of 8.50am. 

Children must be in their normal school uniforms, but can wear trainers to be more comfortable. 

Please can you ensure that your child has a packed lunch on this day. We will be back in time for 

a normal end of the day pick up.  

 

There is a fee of £17.25 that must be paid on Parent Pay by 21st February if you would like 

your child to join in with the visit.  

 

Please fill out the return slip below and return it to the class teacher. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to approach a member of the Year 4 Team. 

 

If you are available to volunteer, please fill out the return slip below as there are a limited 

amount of spaces available.  Your child’s class teacher will be in contact to let you know if you 

will be helping as an adult volunteer on this trip.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Toal and Mrs Kumar 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 4 Hampton Court Palace Trip – 13th March 2024 

 

I would like my child ________________________  to attend the Hampton Court Palace Trip 

on Wednesday 13th March 2024.  

 

Parent Signature: __________________  Date: __________ 

 

I have paid the fee of £17.25 on ParentPay  

 

I would like to volunteer for the trip: __________________________________ 


